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On behalf of my fellow Oregonians and all Oregon farmers I strongly oppose this bill. 

There are already too many rules and regulations imposed on us and this is an 

unnecessary bill. You are running too many decent, respectable people and families 

out of Oregon at an alarming pace. I strongly urge against passing this bill.  


